
Parent Comments and Feedback Week ending 21.08.22 

The table below gives feedback on questions raised by parents/carers as part of weekly HT Update 

that will be of use for other parents to be aware of.  Specific questions related directly to your child 

will be privately responded to as soon as possible by most relevant person. 

 

Theme of 
question 

submitted 

HT Feedback 

Extra- 

curricular 

clubs 

Extra-curricular clubs will commence over the coming weeks. Details will be in pupil 
bulletins (which can be viewed daily on school app) and once confirmed a list will be 
posted on school website here: http://www.linlithgowacademy.org/article/26993/Extra-
Curricular-Clubs 
 
Chess Club recently advertised is open to S1 pupils. 
 

Lunchtimes S1 pupils have been asked to stay in school at lunchtimes until September holiday.  
 
S1 pupils start lunch slightly earlier than others to allow them to get used to lunch 
procedures. This will continue for the next few weeks. Queues are monitored and we 
discuss issues with catering staff as and when they arise. 

Assemblies HT Assemblies last week included the acknowledgment and celebration of exam results by 
our young people at recent SQA exams as well as other items.  

Download 

school 

app 

‘School App for Parents’ can be downloaded from Apple Store or Google Play. Once 
downloaded then type in Linlithgow Academy.  
 
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/school-app-for-parents/id1309721219 
 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.appscentral.psa&hl=en_GB&gl=US 
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